
To All Owners,

The Restoration Project is now tentatively scheduled to begin 
work on the South side of the building on Monday, 
September 9th.

This means the following with regards to the Pool:

• The Pool, Pool Deck, Lawn, and Bike Room will be 
CLOSED Mon-Fri 7am-6:30pm beginning Sept 9th

• These areas will be OPEN on the weekends (dawn to 
dusk) and weekday evenings (6:30pm to dusk)

• NOTE: The Bike Room will close completely once work 
progresses to the adjacent walls

 (timing for this is TBD)

Because of the swing stages, scaffolding and other equipment 
needed:

• The Pool Door & Clubroom Sliding Glass Doors will be 
CLOSED beginning Sept 9th

• These doors will REMAIN CLOSED (24/7) until further 
notice

• Access to or from the Pool, Pool Area, Bike Room, Tiki 
Area & the Beach can be made 
ONLY through the Kayak Gate

• Restroom access can only be made out through the 
Kayak Gate and in through the South Door



Please note all schedules, accommodations, closures, and 
openings are subject to change.  Note also this email is for the 
purposes of the Pool & surrounding areas only - you will be 
receiving further communications with regards to scheduling 
and what stacks/drops will be affected and when.

 
*This email has been sent blind copy to all owners, posted on 
site, and posted on the Barrton website.
 
Sheri Barsoum, LCAM
Association Manager
The Barrton Apartments
555 SE 6th Avenue
Delray Beach, Florida 33483
561 278 8555 Office
561 278 8303 Fax


